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March 21, 1969

G. S. Spencer, Senior Reactor Inspector
Region V, Division of Compliance ,

1

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY (DIABLO CANYON UNIT NO. I)
DOCKET No. 50-275

i

The attached report contains the details of our recent visit to the I

site of the proposed subject facility on March 11, 1969.

Based on our observations and information obtained from the applicant i

personnel, the tentative schedule for the start of construction of the I

containment buildings appears to be a reasonable forecast. Also, of
interest, was an apparent sincere concern on the part of the applicant |

personnel relative to required quality control programs. If this ex- l
pressed attitude continues, we can expect a favorable working
relationship with the onsite personnel.

1

gb.46d
A. D. Jo son
Reactos/ Inspector

.'/

1

|

l
i

.

|

8805230087 800510 #
* 1 VPDR FOIA

MCMILLAN88-156 PDR

. . .. -. - .. - --- -. . . - -_ . _ . _


